
January 14th, 2022 

Dear Leigh Fenton, 

As Co-Chair of the Ottawa Carleton Assembly of School Councils (OCASC), I wish to put 

forth and recommend Mourad Graida as our SEAC alternate member.  They have expressed 

an interest in expanding their involvement and parent engagement role and I think they 

would be an asset on the committee.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out at any time. 

Christine Moulaison 

Co-Chair OCASC 

Ocasc.chair@ocdsb.ca 

613-852-0774
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